
25/03/2019 

MRS Merrilee Brown 
1 Linden AVE 
Belrose NSW 2085 
wi01376@bigpond.net.au 

RE: DA2019/0200 - 130 Old Pittwater Road BROOKVALE NSW 2100

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on this application.

I strongly object to this valuable bushland corridor being threatened by the proposed 
development DA2019/0200. 

The fragile community of fauna and flora in this area cannot survive without this important 
wildlife corridor being kept intact. We must not allow fragmentation of these vital lifelines.

The corridor is used by our local wildlife: swamp wallabies, reptiles, possums, bandicoots, 
echidnas, antechinus, microbats, possums and gliders, etc, as well as threatened species such 
as the powerful owl.
We cannot allow destructionor fragmentation of bushland and the flora that support our diverse 
wildife.

My understanding of Council's sustainability plan is that wildlife corridors like this one should 
be maintained and improved. This application is in direct opposition to Council's plan. 

This application must be refused in its entirety.

Sincerely
Merrilee Brown
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